	Literacy
· Introduced digraphs qu, ai, ee, oa, oo (look) and trigraph igh.

· Practised cursive letter formation e, j, f, y, ch and sh.

· Introduced phase 3 words he, she, we, be, me, with, this, that, then and them. 

· Shared the book ‘George and the Dragon’, talked about the pictures in detail and discussed the characters and settings. Predicted story events.

· Learnt new vocabulary such as, mighty, monstrous and furious.
· Introduced to writing a sentence, attempted to write our own.
· Added actions to the story George and the dragon, then we became story tellers and retold the story using the actions and vocabulary we had learnt.
	Maths
· Counted on to 40 and back in ones from 10, then 15.
· Used our fingers to show different numbers for example show me 2, 5 etc.

· Subtilising objects to 5 and spots on a domino.

· Introduced number 5 through the use of numberblocks, dotty patterns, Numicon, and dominoes.
· Introduced the concepts part, whole, e.g. a lid is a part, a pen is a part together they are a whole.
· Used part, whole vocabulary to explore making 5.
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	IMPORTANT MESSAGES
We will be holding a ‘Medieval Banquet’ on Tuesday 8th February to conclude our theme on ‘Castles and Dragons’. We would like the children to come dressed as princesses, princes, knights and dragons etc. This is a SECRET; please do not tell your children. Your child will receive a letter in the post inviting them to this special banquet.
For this to happen could all children bring in a stamped addressed envelope by Monday 1st February in order for them to receive them in good time. The invite will ask children to come dressed as a king, queen, prince, princess, knight or dragon, so please have this in mind if you do not already have a costume at home.
Please speak to your class teacher if you have any queries.  
Please could we also have any empty cardboard boxes and tubes you may have at home in for our junk modelling, we will be building something very exciting next week.
Thank you in advance.

Mrs Marshall and Mrs Willmore
Please add any comments to the WOW star if you see or hear your child make reference to any of the above learning. We will add please to their learning journals.
	Observations from home
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Learning Overview for week ending 28th January
